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ADMISSIONS OPEN FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2021-22 

 
Choosing a school is one of the most important decisions a family makes. New Al Wurood International School 

is a unique and vibrant place filled with the energy of inquisitive minds and the dynamics of individual 

characters. We strive for academic excellence in a well-disciplined, friendly and supportive community which 

encourages all to succeed. 

 As an institution engaged in life-building and character-moulding endeavours, ‘New Al Wurood International 

School’ has gained name and fame as one of the best schools in Jeddah. Our students have displayed 

exceptional skills in the pursuit of honors and distinctions in allied arenas of arts, creativity, sports, games and 

debates in the current academic year.  

SIBLING ADMISSIONS: 

 As registrations and admissions for Academic year 2021-22 have already commenced, we request you to 

avail this opportunity and enroll the siblings from your family at the earliest. Our team looks forward to your visit 

and welcoming siblings from your family. Upon registration, our Admission Team shall contact you. First 

preference will be given to the siblings of our students. The last date for registering the siblings is on Saturday, 

30th January 2021. Hence, please find the Registration Link below:  

https://alwuroodschool.org/contact-us.php#undefined2 

Also, we would appreciate if you could extend this opportunity of experiencing the top quality education to your 

friends and relatives too by sharing the link. Other details like Address, Contact No., Academics and other 

activities, Gallery etc. is available in detail on our website https://www.alwuroodschool.org. Please visit the 

same for updated information.  

We take this opportunity to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all our wonderful parents for the support you gave 

us throughout the year. 

Looking forward to your visit, 

Regards,  

 
Principal               


